
DCA-Brooke Appreciation Letter 
	
	

In August 2017, the Brooke project on equine health and welfare completed its 
work in Dahane Dasht village of Sorkhroad district of Nangarhar province. At this 
occasion, the local CDC granted the Brooke team an appreciation letter for 
successfully accomplishing its task.  
 
Translated to English, the letter says: 
 
“DCA-Brooke started the project assisting donkey and horse owners in 
Sorkhroad district of Nangarhar province in 2012. The project obtained a good 
number of achievements including training in harness making, training in farrier 
practices, and providing paravets as well as traditional veterinarians with basic 
knowledge of equine diseases to pass on to both male and female equine 
owners. We confirm that the project interventions have affected the beneficiaries 
positively. Hereby, we convey our best wishes for the DCA and Brooke project 
and express our appreciation for their loyal work with animal owners.  
 
Malik Muhammad Arbabzai (Head of Village Council)     
Malik Wahidullah (Dean of Village)      
Muhammad Ishaq (Head of farmers group)”   

	


